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We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Sheila Fonseca 
 

Welfare 

Jenny Brown 
 

Committee 

Christine Edge 

Tony Wolf 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

Club Competition Results 
March Pairs-Tuesday night 

Camden Pairs-Saturday 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back on Track 
It’s been  quiet on the newsletter 

front of late because Christine Edge 

and I have been away on an amazing 

month long holiday in South America 

and Antarctica. It was an unbelievable 

experience.  Now back to reality !!! 
 

 

 

 

 

Our club relishes sharing in members’  

celebrations. Club OBE medals (over 

bloody eighty) and cakes were  

presented to Mary Hewitt and Pat 

Pringle on 

reaching that 

milestone  and 

a 60th cake 

helped us to 

celebrate 

 Jannene 

Kyytsonen’s big 

day.   

  

 
 
 

Best Wishes 

We send a big shout-out to Maurie 

Lazarus as he continues through his 

treatment.  Keep smiling Maurie —

nearly there !! 

Cheryl Dean & Christine Derrig 

61.5% 

Amanda Ramsey & Vi Martin 

60.9% 

Renate & Richard Riedel 

56.3% 

Michael Reardon-Small & Ted 

Lilliss 63.9% 

Mrinal Dey and Zia Kazi 

61.2% 

Amanda Ramsey & Stephen 

Triffett 59.1% 

Until next  time ….Sue McGarrity 


